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Attention Parents!









Our district is pleased to announce that we will be participating in the 
Fresh Fruit & Vegetable Program (FFVP) for the 2022-23 school year.

  
The program is provided by our schools  

Food & Nutrition Services Department and funded through the
USDA Department of Agriculture Farm Bill.



All students will receive a fruit or vegetable snack 

daily in their classroom.  
Students will also learn "Fun Facts" about each item offered.  































If you have any questions about this program, please contact 
the Food & Nutrition Services Department at 352.955.7539 

Some examples include: Star Fruit, Dragon Fruit, Papaya,
Portabello Mushrooms...just to name a few.



Menus can be viewed online at www.yourchoicefresh.com with the School

Meals menu, and labeled FFVP Menu.

Create healthier school environments by providing healthier
food choices.
Expand the variety of fruits and vegetables children experience.
Increase children's fruit and vegetable consumption.
Make a difference in children's diets to impact their present and
future health.

The goals of the Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Program (FFVP) are to:


